
Effective January 1, 2024, we will be utilizing the services of Island 

Coast Lawn & Landscaping.  This is the same company that does 

landscaping for Somerset. 

They will be conducting monthly wet checks on our irrigation system 
and are available for any personal landscaping needs.   
 
The office number for Island Coast is 239-694-2541. 
 

Nick  from Island Coast will be attending our February Board meeting to 
discuss their services. 

 

If you feel you have an urgent landscaping issue, please reach out to 
Kathy Loula at Kathy.Loula31@gmail.com. 
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